IVJS Weekly Bulletin - 22.5.15



Attendance	Class 3D	Class 3G	Class 4C	Class 4J	Class 5H	Class 6RB	Class 6RG
	96%	99%	91%	89%	97%	93%	97%
Lates	Class 3D	Class 3G	Class 4C	Class 4J	Class 5H	Class 6RB	Class 6RG

4	First Day Back To			
1st June	School			
5 th June	Sponsored Walk			
9 th June	Year 5 Transfer			
9 June	Test Meeting			
10 th June	Eco Sale			
12 th June	Non-Uniform Day			
15 th June	Sports Day			
19 th June	School Fete			
10 th July	FISA School Disco			
15 th July	Hazard Alley Trip,			
15 July	Year 4			
17 th July	Year 6 Chalfont			
17 July	Heights Trip			
21st July	Last day of			
3, Ouly	Summan Tanm			

Good Luck Mr Davey!

Summer Term

This week we would like to wish good luck to Mr Davey, who will be leaving us at the end of July to teach at the Iver Village Infants School. We know how lucky the Infants school are to have him and know the children there will think so too. We would like to thank him for all the work he has done for the school and wish him well in his new position.

Happy Half Term!

We hope everyone has a lovely half term and can't wait to see everyone back on 1st June. We would like to take this moment to remind everyone that our uniform policy states that girls must wear long hair tied back and nail varnish is not permitted. We also do not allow trainers in school. With regards to picking children up after school, we would ask that parents do not bring dogs onto the school grounds. Thank you.

Year 5 Evening

We will be holding a discussion evening on 9th June at 6.30pm for the Year 5's Parents to go through the Transfer Testing process. We will explain the next steps for any parents that would like to put their children forward for the tests ahead of submitting their choices of secondary school placements in October. An information pack will be sent home to all year 5 parents about the transfer tests next half term.

Eco Sale

The Eco Schools council together with the Sports Captains and Gardening Club will be holding a sale after school on Wednesday 10th June to raise funds to repair our fitness trail. If you have any unwanted toys that you would like to donate to our sale, please bring them to the school after half term.

We will be selling various items such as sports equipment, books, toys, hanging baskets and plants. However we also have a brand new flat packed, lean -to greenhouse - please contact reception if you are interested!